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Please vote no on HB 4135.  The bill is not written carefully enough to protect Oregonians' rights to basic 
food and water. 
Don't create more problems for end of life care. Don't make Oregon a dangerous place to live if you 
have dementia.  We all deserve compassion and basic care.  People should always be offered food and 
water.   
Please vote NO on HB 4135. 
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West Linn, OR 
 


